
 

Our Office will be CLOSED on Friday 08/01/25 

Payments can be made online using the Bill Payment option at 

nssjma.com or dropped in the payment slot at the office. 

 

We will resume regular business hours on Monday 08/04/25 

8:00am – 4:00pm 

 

For sewer EMERGENCIES please call: 724-718-2115 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and wish everyone a wonderful 

summer weekend! 


